
 
 

 

March 25, 2021 

 
Richard L. Cook, Jr., F-IIBEC, RBEC, CCS, LEED, RRC, RWC, REWC, RRO, REWO, CSRP, SC ACEM 

The Building Envelope Enclosure Group 

1226 Yeamans Hall Rd. Suite C  

Hanahan, SC 29410 

 

 

Re: 2021 IIBEC Document Competition Special Project Category 

 2005 Maintenance Needs- 9 Glebe 

 

Dear Mr. Cook, 

 

On behalf of the IIBEC Document Competition Subcommittee, I am very pleased to inform you that your 

Special Project submission has been awarded 3rd place in the competition.  

 

Details of documentation needed for project presentation at the 2021 IIBEC International 

Convention and Trade Show will be provided shortly 

 

Winning entries will be on display at the Trade Show on September 17 and 18 at the Sheraton Phoenix 

Downtown Convention Center during the 2021 IIBEC International Convention and Trade Show in 

Phoenix, AZ.  

 

The committee will publicly recognize you and the other competition winners at the IIBEC Awards 

Luncheon during the 2021 IIBEC International Convention and Trade Show. Please confirm with Chris 

Barnes (cbarnes@iibec.org or 800-828-1902) or Caroline Lewis (clewis@iibec.org or 800-828-1902) by 

Thursday, July 1, that you or a member of your firm will attend the luncheon to accept the award and 

recognition. If needed, a supplemental certificate for the building owner indicating the entry award is 

available. 

 

Congratulations. We look forward to seeing you in Phoenix. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Jeremy J. Bridwell, RRC, REWC, PE 

IIBEC Document Competition Subcommittee Chair 
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